
	

About Orlando LetterBoard Community Inc.

We  are  here  to  support  spelling  as  a  communication 
method  for  nonspeaking,  minimally  speaking  and 
unreliable speaking individuals. Methods that we support 
include  but  are  not  limited  to  spelling  or  typing  on  any 
letter board, device, keyboard or computer.

Welcome to Orlando LetterBoard Community Inc

Our  mission  is  to  provide  engaging  social,  recreational,  and  educational 
opportunities  for  spellers  to  meet  each  other,  create  friendships, 
communicate  with  each  other  and  experience  the  fun  that  Orlando  has  to 
offer  us  together.  Additionally  we  provide  support  for  families  of  spellers  for 
resources  and  friendship.  We  advocate  and  provide  information  on  how  to 
start communicating through spelling.

We are building a following of spellers of all ages in the Orlando area. No matter 
where you are in your spelling journey, you are welcome to be a part of Orlando 
LetterBoard  Community.  We  are  a  community  of  welcoming  spellers  and 
families that are inviting you to be a part of us when you are ready.

We are a 501(c)(3) NonProfit Organization in the State of Florida.  Donations 
made to Orlando Letter  Board Community (OLBC) assist  in  covering costs of 
our  friend’s  outings  so  that  our  spellers  and  their  families  and  their 
Communication  Regulation  Partners  (CRPs)  can  go  to  our  events  for  free  or 
minimal cost. 

In  2025  we  started  SpellerFit,  our  fitness  and  well  being 
initiative  offering  boot  camps,  strength  training,  yoga,  a 
fitness  lecture  series  and  summer  camp.   We  run  small 
group  classes  with  professional  instruction  to  provide 
purposeful  movement   and  support   speller’s  brain/body 
disconnect. We offer a safe, supportive and cool space to 
workout  with  speller  friends.   SpellerFit  expands  our 
mission  to  provide  more  opportunities  for  spellers  to 
pursue fitness and wellness, have fun and to make friends.


